OPEN LETTER

DEAR CITIZENS:

THE FARMINGTON HIGH SCHOOL FRESHMAN CIVICS CLASS
HAS PREPARED THIS PAMPHLET THROUGH THE GENEROUSITY OF
THE BUSINESSMEN OF FARMINGTON. WE WOULD LIKE TO PUBLICLY
THANK THEM FOR THEIR INVALUABLE HELP AND COOPERATION.

THIS PAMPHLET WAS DISTRIBUTED ON A NIGHT WELLKNOWN FOR MISCHIEF BECAUSE WE WISHED TO SHOW YOU THAT
NOT ALL TEENAGERS ARE RESPONSIBLE FOR THESE PRANKS.
INSTEAD, WE WANT TO IMPRESS UPON YOU THAT THEY CAN BE
CONSTRUCTIVE AND HELPFUL, IF THEY ARE GIVEN A CHANCE.
RATHER THAN THE USUAL KNOCK ON YOUR DOOR FOR A TRICK OR
TREAT, THESE CIVICS CLASS STUDENTS CHOSE TO SPEND THEIR
TIME THIS EVENING DELIVERING THIS BOOKLET TO YOU.

RESPECTFULLY YOURS,
THE EDITORS